
ALCONA TOWNSHIP BOARD MINUTES 
December 10, 2024 

 
The Alcona Township regular board meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance 
to the flag. 
 Roll call: Present: Supervisor Marlena MacNeill, Clerk Dawn LaLonde, Treasurer Tina 
Gauthier.  Excused: Trustees Jim Bouchard and Tony Bolanowski. 
 Motion by MacNeill, seconded by Gauthier, to approve the minutes from the November 
12, 2024 meeting.   Passed All in Favor. 
 Motion by LaLonde, seconded by MacNeill, to accept the treasurer’s report as 
presented.  PASSED All in Favor.  
 Motion by Gauthier, seconded by LaLonde, to pay bills as presented. PASSED All in 
Favor. 
 Reports were accepted from Zoning Administrator and Fire Chief. 
 Huron Pines will be invited to an upcoming meeting concerning their works to preserve 
and protect the natural resources in Alcona Township and surrounding areas. 
 Shane Bowman continues to work on the playground proposal.  This will be discussed 
further when the full board is present. 
 Supervisor MacNeill and all of the Board of Review members including the alternate will 
attend a free required training in Alpena.  
 Sandy Gauthier wishes to no longer serve as a Board of Review member.  The Alcona 
Township Board thanked her for her twenty years as a dedicated BOR member.  Her 
experience will be missed. 
 County Commissioner Dave Jagst reported on bills that are in the State Legislature and 
could possibly pass before the end of the year. 
  
  
  
Meeting adjourned at 6:30 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Dawn LaLonde 
Alcona Township Clerk 


